From: Neil Duffield

Sent: 27 October 2021 16:06

To: Kelsey Blain

Cc: 'Christine Maw'

Subject: RE: Planning northfield granary Suffield ER11893- nymnp and client mortar 27-10-21

Hi Kelsey,
Yes, sharp sand would be preferred.
Thank you for your quick response.

Kind regards
Neil

From: Neil Duffield

Sent: 27 October 2021 15:24

To: Kelsey Blain

Cc: 'Christine Maw'

Subject: RE: Planning northfield granary Suffield ER11893- nymnp and client mortar 27-10-21

Further to our conversation we Propose a 1;3 Quicklime to sand mix.
The quicklime such as the ‘Calbux 90’ from Celtic sustainables is to be used. Sand complying with BS EN
131309.

| hope this clears up any outstanding queries.

Kind regards
Neil





